
APPENDIX. 

ARTICLES, 

Iron and steel machin­
ery, ships 

Iron and steel ma­
chines, agricultural 
(see mowing ma­
chines). 

Iron and steel, ma­
chines, folding 

Iron and steel, ma­
chines, mowing (see 
mowing machines) 

Iron and steel, ma­
chines, portable 

Iron and steel, ma­
chines, sewing 

Iron and steel, ma­
chines, sewing, set­
tlers (see settlers' 
effects) 

Iron and steel manu­
factures, articles or 
wares not specially 
enumerated or pro­
vided for, composed 
wholly or in part of 
iron or steel, and 
whether partly or 
w h o l l y manufac­
tured 

Iron and steel, masts 
for,ships or parts of. 

Iron metal from iron 
(see iron and steel, 
bar iron) 

Iron and steel, mills 
saw and planing 
(see machines, por­
table) 

Iron and steel, nail-
plate, 16 gauge and 
thicker 

Iron & steel, nail rod 
Swedish rolled iron 
under J in. in dia­
meter, for manu­
facture of horse shoe 
nails 

Iron and steel nails 
composition 

Iron & steel nails, cut 

Tariff. 

25 p. c. 

35 

28 

28 

10 

35 

35 

ieach,& 20 
p. c. 

Free. 

30 p. c. 

Free. 

35 p. c. 

28 

I p. ton. 

20 p. c. 

20 " 
1c. p.. lb. 

ARTICLES. 

Iron & steel nails, hob, 
N . E . S 

Iron and steel nails, 
horse shoe 

Iron and steel nails, 
sheathing 

Iron and steel nails 
wire 

Iron and steel nails, 
wrought, galvaniz 
ed or not 

Iron and steel needles, 
steel, viz. :—Cylin­
der needles, hand 
frame needles and 
latch needles 

Iron and steel notches 
for umbrellas (see 
umbrellas) 

Iron and steel nut 
blanks, less than 
in. in diameter 

Tariff. 

28 

28 

Iron and steel nuts, 
wrought, N. B. S 

Iron and steel paper 
cutters 

Iron and steel picks... 

Iron, pig 
Iron pipe, cast-iron, 

of every descrip­
tion 

Iron and steel plates, 
engraved 

Iron and steel plates 
for iron or composite 
ships or vessels 

Iron and steel presses 
printing, of all 
kinds 

ljc. p. lb.but 
not l e s s 
than35p.c. 

ljc. p.lb. but 
not l e s s 
than35p.c. 

20 p. c. 

IJc. p.lb. but 
not l e s s 
than35p.c. 

l |c.p.lb. but 
not l e s s 
than35p.c. 

28 

28 

28 

30 p. c. 

20 " 

l i e p. lb.,& 
30 p. C 

lc. p. lb., <fc 
-.i5 p. c. 

10 p. c. 
lc. p. lb., & 

25 p. c. 
$4 p. ton. 

$12 per ton, 
but not less 
than35p.c. 

20 p. c. 

Free. 

9 110 p. c. 


